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Gallons of Wastewater Treated

In Thousands of gallons

Company: SSU/ Volusia County / Jungle Den

Dockel No; 920189-Ws

Tost Yoar Ended: December 31, 1981

Explanation: Provide a schedule of gations of wasiewater ireatad for sach month in 1981 an
The galions veated snould maich 118 ficws shown o the monthly operating regcrts sent fo IgE‘Ig.92
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Na. Trasted in 91 In Montn Trealed jn 52 In Mamh {2){4) " Vanancs
1 January 205 18.0 ] 138 4
2 Febrary as1 15.0 320 138 (81 -;';:f
3 March 48 260 425 19.4 {8 1.8%
4 anni 478 156 “7 202 69 0.3%
5 May 43 21.0 440 28 2 6.2%
8 June &7 286 58 8.4 {8 =1.7%
7 oy 388 24 287 204 1 33.8%
8 August 280 8.8 287 194 7 25%
¢ Septamper 258 13.€ 28 212 68 26.4%
19 Qctobsr 362 25,4 503 558 141 39.0%
12
13
:g Total 3,639 29.0 3787 2394 138 28%
Ia ]

The wet well at the pumping station at the Jungie Den complex was
recessed and also had a non water tight cover. In Spring of 1992 the
Company performed work which raised the neck of the wet well and
changed out the cover {lid) to a water tight type. This has drastically
improved the infiltration problem at this site.

In August 1992 work by Citrus PipelLine of Citrus County was let to
raise the wet well and valve box on Ram I[stand, and the infiltration
problem at this site has been corrected.

As can be seen by the above figures, infiltration had been kept to a
minimwumn until heavy rains in September and October. At this time our
District Supervisor discovered that Volusia County had disturbed a
man hole on Alice Drive during some road work. We believe that the
infiltration problem in September and October was a combination effect
of heavy rains and the disturbing of the Alice Drive man hole by the
County. .





